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Wed, Sep 26, 2018 at 4:5¢ PM

Sindhi College Of Commerce
#33/2b, Hebbal, Kempapura,
Bangalore

Karnataka

Subject: Acknowledgement of AQAR

We are Acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report (AQAR) for
the Year: 2016-17.

For any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact E-mail ID (capuagar@gmail.com).
Wishing you success in your Quality Enhancement Process,

THANKS WITH REGARDS
CAPU-AQAR
(CENTRAL APPLICATION PROCESSING UNIT)
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